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Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 6 Design and Technology Unit 

We hope this letter finds you well. For our upcoming Year Six Design and Technology unit, 
we kindly request your support in providing the following materials please: 

• Old bed sheets 
• Old duvet covers 
• Any other clean material  

These materials will be cut up and used by the children to design and create their own 
waistcoats. 

If you have any of these items at home, please send them to school with your child 
by Friday 11th October 2024. Your generosity will greatly enhance our students' hands-on 
learning experience. 

Thank you for your support. 

Warm regards, 

The Year Six Team 

  

 


